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Comments: I'm writing to offer my full support for motorized recreation on the GMUG both summer and winter.

We snowmobile, ATV and motorcycle all over the GMUG and we need more opportunities for motorized

recreation.  Motorized recreation is growing in popularity and we cover more ground in a day than non-motorized

recreation activities, thus we need larger areas for our recreation.  I also think we need more roads on the GMUG

to help reduce the fire fuel load due to beetles and to fight fires.  Wilderness and road-less areas are bad for

forest health and should be avoided due to their limited management options.    


